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Dear Sir,

we have received a communication

from our London, Eng. office, requesting us 

to send them, if possible, a photograph of 

Sir Arthur for their gallery of the hank direc- 

we shall he glad if you will let us have 

a photograph of Sir Arthur for this purpose.

tors.

I am,

Yours very truly,

/

Secretary,

Secretary to General Sir Arthur Currie,
K.C.B LL.DG.C.M.G

C/o McGill University, 
Montreal.
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